





Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Hunslet Moor Primary School Newsletter Friday 12th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the first weekly newsletter of this academic year! It has been wonderful to welcome back all of the children and see them settling into their new classes.

We hope you all managed to join the year group parent meetings to meet the staff and hear about all the exciting things coming up this year.

We would like to remind all parents to check Class Dojo for reminders of all upcoming events for your children.

This week at Hunslet Moor...

This week, Year Two went on a journey on an aeroplane and then created their own flying machine, in their new topic 'Up, Up and Away'.

Year Four have had an outdoor maths lesson using hinge number lines and place value knowledge.

In Silver Birch, the children have been learning about themselves, identity and facial features in their 'About Me' topic.

Our whole school behaviour focus this term is 'Taking responsibility for our actions.' Please ask your child about the book we all read during the first 3 days back. It is called 'But it's not my Fault'.

Year 2 on their journey









Year 4's maths lesson

Silver Birch





Key Dates

- Monday 22nd September Year 4 Rainforest workshop
- Monday 29th September Training Day school closed to children
- Tuesday 30th Sept Class 2B Library Trip

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 8th September 2025 –94.5% Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.